From: ken rosenberg

To: LRO
Subject: Please be fair about pass-through business income.
Date: Monday, February 5, 2018 9:02:28 PM

Please be fair about pass-through business income.

e People should not get income tax breaks just because they are business owners.

e Don’t allow the new business owners' tax break that Congress passed to apply to
Oregon taxes.

e Get rid of the Oregon tax break on the business income.

Thank you.

Ken Rosenberg

2130 NE Knott Street
Portland
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